
Bottle Rock Power llC 
7385 High Valley Road 
P.O. Box 326 
Cobb, CA 95426 
Phone: (707)928-4578 
fax: (707) 928·4581 

July 25,2011 

Christine Stora 
Compliance Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re: BRP Steam Project Petition to Amend 

Dear Ms. Stora: 

BottleRock Power LLC ("BRP") submitted a petition to amend the existing BRP license in September 
2009. Through a joint process with County of Lake and Bureau of Land Management an 
Environmental Impact Report and Environmental Assessment was produced for the expansion of the 
BRP steam field known as the BRP Steam Project. The results of the environmental reviews and the 
subsequent mitigations under applicable agencies of jurisdiction indicate that no changes to the BRP 
power plant will be required to support the expansion of the well field. 

BRP respectfully requests that the Petition to Amend be withdrawn. Additionally BRP requests 
written documentation that no changes are required to the existing license for operation up to the rated 
output of the plant with existing conditions of certification that are in place as a result of the BRP 
Steam Project. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Respectfully, 

Brian Harms 
General Manager 

cc: Dale Rundquist 
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